

ST. ANTHONY'S

St Aloysius Campus



Parish Primary School



St. Anthony's recognises the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the first carers of our land



21st March 2019

NEWSLETTER NO 4, 2019

Week 8	
Friday, 22 nd March	Ride to school day!
	Fair Donations Can be dropped off Before & After School
Saturday, 23 rd March	Fair Donations Can be dropped off - 10am until 2pm
Sunday, 24 th March	Fair Donations Can be dropped off - 2pm until 4pm
Week 9	
Friday, 29 th March	Mass – Hosted by Foundation Class at 10am
Saturday, 30 th March	SCHOOL FAIR – please check your roster times!
Week 10	
Monday, 1 April	Easter Liturgy in Padua Pavilion at 3pm
	Presented by Foundation on the subject of Palm Sunday
Wednesday, 3 rd April	Easter Liturgy in Padua Pavilion at 3pm
	Presented by Year 3/4 on the subject of Holy Thursday
Thursday, 4 th April	SCHOOL PHOTO DAY!!!
	Easter Liturgy in Padua Pavilion at 3pm
	On the subject of Good Friday, the Stations of the Cross
Friday, 5 th April	Assembly – Hosted by Year 5/6 Class at 9am
	School Term ends at 1.30pm
	STUDENTS ARE TO BE COLLECTED AT 1.30PM
	OSHC IS AVAILABLE

To view the yearly calendar please go to the St Anthony's School Website/ Calendar www.santglen.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar

PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

Dear Parents and Carers

WELCOME

I warmly welcome Mrs Anabel Acosta-Harvey to the St Anthony's school community. Anabel is the new Administration Officer at the Caulfield Campus.

CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK

Over the last week there has been a great deal to celebrate in Catholic Education. As part of the tradition of Catholic Education Week, Archbishop Comensoli hosted a day of celebration where all schools across the Archdiocese of Melbourne were asked to send representatives. The students started the day with the celebration of the Mass and then continued to Treasury Gardens to take part in a concert for students. Students from both our campuses attended the day but it was a particularly special day for St Aloysius Campus who were celebrating their centenary.

Web Page: www.santglen.catholic.edu.au
Email: principal@santglen.catholic.edu.au
office@santglen.catholic.edu.au

St Anthony's Campus

172 Neerim Rd Glen Huntly Vic 3163 Ph: (03) 9563 6780 St Aloysius' Campus

Cromwell St Caulfield Vic 3161 Ph: (03) 9532 9416 The week coincided with St Patrick's Day in recognition of the great influence from the Irish Religious Orders who first came out and settled in Australia in hope of setting up the Catholic tradition by preaching and living the Gospel.

I invite you to take some time out of your busy lives to read Archbishop Comensoli's address from that night.



So much can happen in only a few days across our world and as educators we always ensure that the protection of the children is paramount and that all cultures are respected. As it happens this week the school celebrates Harmony Day. The celebration of our cultural diversity is our strength.

21st March is Harmony Day, a day of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia home - from the traditional owners of this land to those who have come from many countries around the world. Harmony Day is an Australian Government program and coincides with the United Nations International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination.

The children have been taking part in Harmony Day activities during this week so that by participating in them, we can all learn and understand that all Australians from diverse backgrounds equally belong to this nation and enrich it.

The message of Harmony Day is: **EVERYONE BELONGS**.

FAIR

Let's pray that the day is filled with sunshine and great weather to help bring to fruition all the hard work and preparation that have gone into the event.

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 4TH APRIL 2019

Professional school photographers from Advanced Life Photography will be at our school on Thursday, 4th April 2019. Students are asked to come dressed in <u>full summer uniform</u> and to be neatly groomed. Class group photos will be taken from 9.00am so please ensure your child arrives at school on time.

A portrait and a class group photograph will be taken of every student in the school, regardless of purchase. Photographs of your children taken as part of a class group will be distributed within their own class. Your child's name will appear on the class group photo.

Orders may be made online with Advanced Life Photography using the School Code FWJ LGZ XVQ or via an envelope on the day. Instructions and envelopes have been distributed to all students. If you make an online purchase you do not need to return the envelope to school.

Family portraits will only be taken of families who have ordered <u>prior to photo day</u>. Please note that online ordering for family portraits will cut off on 3rd April 2019.

NAPLAN ONLINE

Next week our Year 3 and 5 students will be taking part in the NAPLAN Coordinated Practise test to ensure the students' familiarity with NAPLAN Online, which will take place in May 2019. Year 3 and 5 Families will be receiving a flyer with information regarding NAPLAN today.

ENROLMENTS

Our enrolment process for 2020 has commenced for both campuses. If you have a child who will be starting school next year (2020) please complete an Enrolment Form and hand to the school office at either campus.

All siblings enrolling for 2020 are required to submit an enrolment application to secure a place for next year. Applications must be submitted to the school office by 30 April 2019.

Yours sincerely

Margaret Carlei Principal

GENERAL NEWS

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM

Our sacramental program for Year 3 students will be changing from this year so that the preparation for each sacrament is more meaningful and aligned with the children's spiritual and social growth and understanding.

This year we will commence a two year program for the Sacraments of Reconciliation (Confession) and First Eucharist (Communion). The students will receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation in Year 3 and then the Sacrament of First Eucharist in Year 4.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will take place on the evening of **Tuesday 7 May at 7.00pm**.



Victorian Premiers' Reading Challenge

The Victorian Premiers' Reading Challenge is now open and St Anthony's School Glen Huntly is excited to be participating.

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance of reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a set number of books by 6 September 2019.

Children from Foundation to Year 2 are encouraged to read or 'experience' 30 books with their parents and teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books.

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian Premier and former Premiers.

To read the Premier's letter to parents, view the booklists and for more information about the Victorian Premiers' Reading Challenge, visit: www.education.vic.gov.au/prc





Catholic Education Week Celebrations St Patrick's Day Mass















Inspiring students • Empowering teachers • Engaging parents

Dear Families,

At St. Anthony's school, we recognise that resilience is crucial for students to achieve both social and academic success. To help students become more resilient they need to be explicitly taught practical strategies that promote positive mental health. Therefore, as a school, we have officially partnered with The Resilience Project to deliver an evidence-based program (following the Victorian Curriculum) - each student receives a learning journal for classroom activities, teachers are provided with extensive resources and undertake high quality professional learning and we involve our parent community through information sessions.

Throughout this program, students explore themes of Empathy, Gratitude, Mindfulness and develop their Emotional Literacy using film, books, stories, drama and other engaging activities. Combined with a whole school restorative practice approach and circle time activities, we are confident that we are giving students every opportunity to develop into resilient young members of our community. We are excited to begin this project in Term 2! If you'd like to know more, watch this short video presented by Hugh from the Resilience Project https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=i2RFkx0-aEk&feature=youtu.be or check out their website here - https://theresilienceproject.com.au/about-us/

If you have any questions about the project please email me - eclausen@santglen.catholic.edu.au.

best wishes,

Mrs. Emma Clausen

Wellbeing Leader

Student Wellbeing - Every minute matters

Dear Families,

We all want our students to get a great education, and the building blocks for a great education begin with students coming to school each and every day. If students miss school regularly, they miss out on learning the fundamental skills that will set them up for success in the later years of school. There is no safe number of days for missing school – each day a student misses puts them behind, and can affect their educational outcomes. Each missed day is associated with progressively lower achievement in numeracy, writing and reading. The table below highlights just how important every minute is.

Just a little bit late doesn't seem much but											
He/She is only missing just	That equals	Which is	and over 13 years of schooling that's								
10 minutes per day	50 minutes a week	Nearly 1.5 weeks per year	Nearly half a year								
20 minutes per day	1 hour 40 minutes per week	Over 2.5 weeks per year	Nearly 1 year								
Half an hour per day	Half a day per week	4 weeks per year	Nearly 1 ½ years								
1 hour per day	1 day per week	8 weeks per year	Over 2 ½ years								

1 or 2 days ABSENT a week doesn't seem much but											
He/She is only missing just	That equals	Which is	and over 13 years of schooling that's								
1 day per fortnight	20 days per year	4 weeks per year	Nearly 1 ½ years								
20 minutes per day	1 hour 40 minutes per week	Over 2.5 weeks per year	Over 2 ½ years								
Half an hour per day	Half a day per week	4 weeks per year	Over 5 years								
1 hour per day	1 day per week	8 weeks per year	Nearly 8 years								





The school holidays are approaching and this time provides an opportunity for families to rest and spend time together. Often teachers are asked by parents how they can maintain good reading habits and routines during the school holidays. Below is an article written by Ryan Spencer from The University of Canberra with advice for parents about how they can make reading enjoyable during this time.

Top tips to keep kids reading over the holidays

It comes as no surprise that children love school holidays! Being free of the restraints of going to school every day and being able to relax is a valuable part of growing up. The regular reading that is a part of many children's school day suddenly comes to an end as there are far more interesting things to do on vacation than read a book, right?

Research clearly shows that when students put down school books on their break, their reading ability also drops with it. Teachers frequently report that students return to school after their break with a lower reading level and interest in books, than when they left previously. Therefore it's vital that we continue to encourage our children to read widely and often whilst they are on holidays.

Here are my top tips to make sure your kids stay engaged with reading over the school break.

1. Make reading time fun (and quick!)

It is easy and necessary to make reading together the most fun time of every day. Read together with funny voices, try humorous books to engage the reluctant readers in your family and trust that "toilet humour" is often a sure-fire winner for most boys. You should aim for no more than ten minutes reading together – just enough to encourage the kids to come back tomorrow. Set a timer if you need to, it will encourage them to ask for a minute or two more when reading time comes to an end.

2. Visit bookstores and the local library

Make regular visits to bookstores and the local library part of your family's routine. These trips are simple ways to drive reading passion. Bookstores often sell brand new popular kids' books for less than \$10, much less than a movie ticket. Many children are amazed when they discover that they can borrow sometimes up to twenty books from their local library for free (and probably will the first time).

3. Allow children to choose what they want to read

Book choice is a vital component of the reading process. As adults, we very rarely read anything that we either don't love or enjoy. If we read a book and it takes a while to get going, or we lose interest, we simply put it down, or lend it to a friend. Why then do we insist that children must read cover to cover something that they don't necessarily enjoy or like? Often these imposed choices on children come from a place of love – we are trying to support the children in accessing a text that is at their reading level. It is often hard to let go and let children choose their own books, however it is vital to developing strong, self-sufficient readers. If you are picking up a book at the bookstore for your child during your lunch break, grab a few different titles. Having a choice to choose from will allow your children to have control over their reading process.

4. Have a 'screen free night' each week

Make a screen free night part of your family's regular routine where everyone in the family picks up something to read. Having your children see you read and talk about books adds value to this reading time. Different approaches to the screen free night may be to invest in reading lamps or book lights so that children can read in bed before sleep.

5. Give books as gifts

Birthdays for kids means presents, and more books in the house can never go astray. Gift the next book in the series that your child loves – the 65 Storey Treehouse by Andy Griffiths or the Alice-Miranda series by Jacqueline Harvey are great places to start. Encourage your child to lend and swap their books with friends once they have read them.

6. Read together using supportive strategies

When you are reading together with your child, it's a great idea to give them the option of how they would like to read. Provide the opportunity for children to choose whether they would like to read aloud or silently. Check if they would like to try paired reading if they feel like they need extra support with the book.

Working with your child to maintain good reading habits over their school break allows you to not only establish your family as active readers, but will give them the best possible start for when they return to school.

Marina Russo English Leader



2019 Photo Day Envelope and Order Instructions

Dear Parents and Students,

St Anthony's Primary School PHOTO DAY IS 04-04-2019

School photo order envelopes have been or will be distributed to every student and it is important that the order instructions (below) are followed.

** IMPORTANT PLEASE NOTE - ONLINE ORDERING FOR SIBLING PHOTOS WILL CUT OFF ON 03-04-2019 **

ONLINE ORDERING Your child's school photos are now available for secure online purchase, please note if you are ordering online, you do not need to return an envelope to the school

4 EASY STEPS TO ONLINE SCHOOL PHOTO ORDERING

- Step 1: CLICK HERE: EASY ACCESS LINK Click on this link if you are using a supported device
- OR Go to www.advancedlife.com.au before photo day and enter your school code [FWJ LGZ XVQ]
- Step 2: Enter your student's details
- Step 3: Choose the package that best suits your needs (all orders will be returned to the school for collection)
- Step 4: Pay for the photos via the shopping cart (upper right corner of the page)
- ** Online Orders will attract a \$1 service fee

Please Note: Late fees will apply once orders are closed (5 days after photo day)

FAMILY / SIBLING PHOTOS No envelope required if ordering online

4 EASY STEPS TO ONLINE SCHOOL PHOTO ORDERING

- Go to www.advancedlife.com.au before photo day and enter your school code [FWJ LGZ XVQ]
- Family/Sibling photo orders online close on 03-04-2019
- Orders can be placed by returning an envelope up until photo day with cash or cheque enclosed

ORDERING USING AN ENVELOPE

ENVELOPES WILL BE HANDED TO EACH CHILD, PLEASE SEE THE SCHOOL OFFICE IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED ONE

Step 1: Student Details: Complete the student details section on the front of the order envelope.

Please use black or blue pen.

- Step 2: Purchase Details: Complete the purchase details on the front of the envelope.
- Step 3: Payment Method: Select your payment method.

Credit Card – Online Only at www.advancedlife.com.au

Cash – Please enclose correct money – no change is given under any circumstances

 $Cheque-Make\ payable\ to\ Advanced life\ Photography\ with\ your\ name\ \&\ address\ on\ the\ back\ of\ cheque$

Please allow 60 days for your cheque to be finalised - a \$25 fee will apply to any dishonored cheque payments

Please Note: A portrait and a class group photograph will be taken of every student at the school, regardless of purchase. Photographs of your children taken as part of a class group are only permitted to be distributed within their own class. Your child's name will appear on the class group photo. If you <u>Do Not</u> wish your child to be photographed, please contact your school office with your instructions prior to Photo Day.

Please feel free to contact us via email or phone should you have any queries in regards to your child's school photo order.

<u>info@advancedlifevic.com.au</u> or 03 9852 1133

Advancedlife Team



IF YOU HAVEN'T ALREADY DONE SO, IT'S NOT TOO LATE TO DROP OFF TO THE OFFICE:

- A bottle of wine
- A block of chocolate
 - Packets of Iollies

Other PFA News:

Second Hand Uniform Shop

Please note there are quite a number of items in the Lost and Found Bin. If these items are not collected before the end of term they will be washed and sold in the Second Hand Uniform Shop.

DRUMLESSONS

*All ages

*Learn to play your

favourite

songs and work towards

graded exams

*David will create a fun and inspiring lesson plan based around individual students needs



DAVID MATTHEWS has been a part of

the Australian music industry for 25 years. Performing with an impressive list of Artists

such as Marcia Hines, Russell Morris, Vanessa Amorosi, Danni Minogue, Jess Mauboy, Human Nature, Anthony Callea, Christine Anu, Deb Burn, Vicka Bull, and many more

David has established himself as one of this countries most in demand drummers. performing with and supporting Artists such as Whitney Houston, Celine Dion, Mariah Carey, Jessie J, Michael Buble, Shaggy, and Joe Cocker.

David is currently working and touring Australia and overseas with multi-award winning artist Kate Ceberano.

For further information please contact David

Email dave@dmatthews.co

Ph. 0408534531



YEAR 7, 2021 ENROLMENT TIMELINE

25 June 2019 23 August 2019 Aug-Sept 2019 18 October 2019 Information night for prospective families Application period closes Enrolment interviews Offers of place made

alled special

About De La

We are an independent Catholic College for boys in Years 5 – 12. Located on three campuses in Malvern and Malvern East, our College provides a respectful and encouraging environment where strong family values are reinforced.

De La Salle does not have designated priority parish catchment zones.*

*All applications are processed in accordance to our Enrolment Policy, Further details available on our website

College tours

We invite you to come and see our College 'in action' on one of our 2019 student-led tours. Bookings are essential; reserve your place via our website.

Wednesday 20 March, 9:15am Friday 26 April, 2:00pm Wednesday 19 June, 9:15am Friday 19 July, 2:00pm Wednesday 7 August, 9:15am Friday 13 September, 2:00pm Wednesday 16 October, 9:15am

Further information

To receive a Prospectus and Application Pack, or to ask any questions about our enrolment process, please contact our Assistant Registrar, Ms Tanya Claudius on 03 9508 2194 or by email: tclaudius@delasalle.vic.edu.au.





.

DE LA SALLE COLLEGE

YEAR 7, 2021 ENROLMENT TIMELINE

Tuesday 2 June 2019 – Information evening for prospective families
Friday 23 August 2019 – Application period closes
August - September 2019 – Enrolment Interviews
Friday 18 October 2019 – Offers of place made



IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YEAR 7, 2021

The Star of the Sea College application portal for Year 7, 2021 prospective students is now open.

This year:

- We have a new portal new software, multi-platform user interaction
- The application fee remains at the non-refundable \$100 (Visa or Mastercard)
- The portal will remain open until 4 pm on 23 August 2019
- Offers will be made, via email, in September

http://www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au/new/enrolment/enrolment-criteria

Sounds of Glen Eira 2019 APPLICATIONS OPEN NOW!

This is your chance to win a two day professional recording session and photo shoot.

Don't miss out on an opportunity to showcase your talent at the annual *Sounds of Glen Eira* music event on Friday 28th June 2019!

We are looking for soloist, acoustic groups, vocalist and bands aged 12 - 25 years old with links to the City of Glen Eira. One of the finalists may also be chosen to play in front of thousands at the 2020 Party in the Park event.

Submit your demo and registration form to the Youth Information Centre, 86 Robert Street, Bentleigh.

Entries close 4pm Friday 31st May.

For more information; contact Youth Services on 9524 3676.

Register Online

Party in the Park

Come join our Youth Leadership Team as they bring you *Games Around the World* in conjunction with the Refugee Migrant Children Centre

There will be Multicultural performances and activities, art and craft activities, free rides, children's cooking classes, roving acts, Pet Parade, animal safety education and demonstrations.

A selection of healthy international food choices available.

Pets welcome. Roving performances by Dream Bear and Mantis.

Pet Parade

Pet Parade Competition — categories include Best Dressed, Best Trick and Best Loved Rescue Pet — pre register on the day at the Pet Expo information tent prior to 1.30pm.

To find out more visit our Party in the Park webpage.

Skate Park Comp

Monday 8 April, 11am to 4.30pm

Bailey Reserve Skate Park

200 East Boundary Road

Bentleigh East

Get down to the Bailey Reserve Skate Park for the Skate Park Leagues Competition. Come compete in the skate, scooter, or BMX events as part of the South Eastern Metro Series.

Free entry, all abilities welcome.

All competitors must wear a helmet during runs, YMCA can provide.

Heat times

Scooter 11am (14 and under, 15 and over)

BMX 12.30pm (14 and under, 15 and over)

Skate 1.30pm (12 and under, 16 and under, open male, open female)

For more information contact Youth Services on 9524 3676.

Taskforce Healthy Decisions Leadership program

TaskForce, in conjunction with Glen Eira Youth Services, Victoria Police, St Kilda Football Club, Red Cross and other local councils, will host a one-day interactive leadership workshop for selected students from local secondary schools.

The workshop will shine a spotlight on health, legal and financial implications of underage alcohol and drug use, driving under the influence and respectful relationships.

Students in Years 9 and 10 will be selected to represent their school and use their influence to educate the wider community about the benefits of making healthy decisions.

Photo: MC of the 2018 Peer Leader Program, Bayu Pratama

If you are interested in attending the workshop, speak to your school about registering your interest.

Schools can register to be a part of the Peer Leadership Program by contacting Lauren at Taskforce.

E: laurenz@taskforce.org.au







SUNDAY 31 MARCH 2019 12:00 PM - 3:00 PM

ENQUIRIES: 9529-6611

EMAIL: admin@cbcstkilda.com

www.cbcstkilda.com





APRIL 2019- VACATION CARE PROGRAM BOOKING FORM

Children are not to bring money on Excursions

You must provide your child with a PACKED LUNCH and snacks for morning and afternoon tea and a refillable water bottle

<u>VENUES WHERE PROGRAMS WILL BE HELD:</u> CARNEGIE PRIMARY SCHOOL: 51, TRUGANINI RD, CARNEGIE PH: 0402 043 810

All vacation care fees need to be paid in advance. Preferred method is credit card see below To help us with staff ratios please choose your dates carefully as we are unable to swap or change days.

PLEASE PRINT:

NAME OF SERVICE CHILD IS ATTENDING:

Expiry Date: ___

Every person has a unique CRN therefore your child has different CRN to the parents. The Parents name and CRN must be the same as your FAO letter.

Surname of Child:								
First Name of Child:		FAO CRN:						
Date of Birth:		-						
Surname of Parent:		First Name:						
Date of Birth:		FAO CRN:						
Email Address:		-						
Costing v	vill be a Daily fee of	f \$50 plus excursion	on /activity fee fo	r that day				
Mon 8 th April Mon 15 th April	Tues 9th April EXCURSION: MELBOURNE MUSEUM/IMAX COST: \$25 Tue 16th April EXCURSION: SUPERZU INDOOR PLAYCENTRE COST: \$25	Wed 10 th April EXCURSION: LOCAL PARK AND INCURSION COST:\$15	Wed 17th April EXCURSION: Wed 17th April EXCURSION: LOCAL PARK AND INCURSION					
Parents Signature:		Coordinators Signature:						
CREDIT CARD DETAILS: Visa/M Name of Cardholder:								
Card Number:								

Youth Leadership Victoria

Carnegie Primary School Vacation Care Program 2019

51 Truganini Rd Carnegie

For more info contact your educator on: 0402043810 or visit YLV.COM.AU

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, snacks for morning/afternoon tea, and a refillable water bottle. Please respect our Nut Free policy and ensure your child doesn't bring money or electronic devices to Vacation Care.

Mon 8th April SCIENCE BLAST

Enjoy an explosive day with us, as we turn the YLV room into a Mad Scientist's Laboratory

Activities for The Day Include: Bouncing Ball Creations/Magic Potions/Mystery Box Challenge/Popping Candy Rocks



Mon 15th April

Tue 9th April EXCURSION

MELBOURNE MUSEUM/IMAX

Join us for a 3D experience VOLCANOES: THE FIRES OF CREATION at IMAX



Will also be exploring the itions showcased at the Museum

Lunch & Play at Carlton Gardens COST: \$25

BYO: Snack/Lunch/Drink Please be at the program by 8.45am (Bus leaves at 9am sharp)

Tue 16th April

Wed 10th April LETTER W DAY

Join us for a Wheelie Wonderful Day BYO:

Bikes/Scooters/Helmets



NO HELMET/NO PLAY

Activities for The Day Include: Windsock Craft/Wheat-Bix Slice/Wacky Races/ Word Search Challenge

Thurs 11th April EXCURSION

MOVIES:



WONDER PARK COST: \$25

BYO: Snack/Lunch/Drink Please be at the program by 8.45am (Bus leaves at 9am sharp)

Thurs 18th April

Fri 12th April

LOCAL COMMUNITY EXCURSION Come & explore what our Local

Community has to offer

Activities for the day: Rocky Road Slice/ Bombardier Challenge/Chocolate Game



Afternoon: Visit to Glen Eira Library

BYO: Glen Eira Library Card

VERSATILE TOTE BAG CREATIONS

COST:\$15

Fri 19th April

Save Time - Book online! Visit: YLV.COM.AU

EXCURSION INCURSION: EGG-STRAVAGANZA FUSION DAY Build your Own Cuddly Furry trip around the world with us SUPERZU-INDOOR EASTER GOOD FRIDAY PARTY DAY Easter is here and it is very Egg-citing! SERVICE CLOSED today PLAYCENTRE Come and join us at Australia's newest play centre-filled with lots of COST:\$15 adventures to explore! Activities For The Day Include: Easter Crafts/Face Painting/Egg-citing Activities For The Day Other Activities For The Day: Crispy Cornflake Biscuits/Hilarious Relay Races-Games COST:\$25 Passport Craft/Henna Painting/Greek Afternoon Tea: Hot Cross Buns BYO: Snack/Lunch/Drink Cheese Pie/Chop Stick Relay Races Sock Wrestling Game Please be at the program by Afternoon Tea: Anzac Biscuits & Sri Lankan Ice-EASTER EGG HUNT 8.45am Afternoon Fun & Games at (Bus leaves at 9am sharp) KOORNANG PARK BYO: PARTY FOOD TO SHARE BYO: SOCKS

Wed 17th April



HOLIDAY PROGRAMS



FRENCH OPEN TENNIS CAMPS

APRIL 2019

VENUE: EAST MALVERN TENNIS CLUB

[10 Moira St. East Malvern - opposite Darling train station]

Week 1: MON 8 - FRI 12 APRIL

Week 2: MON 15 - THURS 18 APRIL

WEEK or DAILY / HALF or FULL Day options

"Play a sport your kids can play for life!"







FEATURING:

FRENCH OPEN HOT SHOTS TOURNAMENT

FRIDAY 12 APRIL 1 - 3.30PM



All players enrolled in the afternoon clinic on the 18th Jan participate in the tournament.

Hot Shots starter tournaments are a great way for pupils to experience match play in a multi-match round robin format.

Pupils play in their own colour ball programs red, orange & green against players of similar ages under qualified coach supervision.



Hurry BOOK NOW - Limited places

Fee: \$45 [Afternoon clinic]





info@futurestennis.com.au

Bookings / Enquiries 9813 8484

"Tennis Camp specialists"

FUTURES TENNIS - Registration Form

Please fill out the registration form below to book

First week Mon 8 –12 APRIL AND/OR Second week Mon 15-Thu 18 APRIL 2019

First week	Fee	Mon 8	Tues 9	Wed 10	Thu 11	Fri 12	All 5 da	ays HS Tour.	
Half Day Program	\$45 per day	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2		
9:30am - 12:30pm	\$180 5 days							1-3.30pm \$45 Tournament	
Full Day Program	\$80 per day	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2	3 123	
9:30am - 3:30pm	\$320 5 days								
Second week	Fee	Mon 15	Tues 16	Wed 17	Thu 18	Fri 25	All 4 da	ays N/A	
Half Day Program	\$45 per day	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	n/a	1 2	3 Discount	
9:30am - 12:30pm	\$180 4 days							not applicable	
Full Day Program	\$80 per day	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	1 2 3	n/a	1 2	3 -	
9:30am - 3:30pm	\$320 4 days								
Student 1 Name	D.O.B / / Total \$								
Student 2 Name				ı	D.O.B / /		Total \$		
Student 3 Name				ı	D.O.B / /		Total \$		

PLEASE SEND REGISTRATION FORM & PAYMENT: Futures Tennis 27 MURRAY ST, ELSTERNWICK 3185, VIC.

Addres	s														
Tele [N	1]		(H)												
Email															
PAYM	ENT D	ETAILS	S												
Payment types: 1. Cheque enclosed OR 2. Credit Card : Please circle Master OR Visa [2% fee.] Credit Card Number below:											r below:				
Expiry [Date														
Total FF	FS.														

I have read, understood and agree to the Registration Conditions. Declaration / Signature

REGISTRATION CONDITIONS:

NO REFUNDS: FTA has a strict no refunds policy. Please be sure you are available to attend on your booking day/time. Credit to another clinic will be given for sickness, or injuries, with a signed Medical Certificate. Confirmation of your booking will not be sent unless requested.

RAIN/HEAT OUT: In the event of rain/heat out, classes continue indoors using our experienced indoor tennis program.

SUNSMART: Be sun smart. Don't forget sunscreen, cap, drink bottle etc.

\$

PARENT DETAILS

Name

SNACK/LUNCH: The morning & afternoon clinic has a small break so bring a snack. If attending the full day bring lunch also.

PROMOTIONAL POLICY: By enrolling into the Holiday programs you authorize FTA the right to use for strictly promotional purposes only images for flyers, posters, website etc. If you have an objection please advise the office asap.

MEDICAL POLICY: I authorize FTA to obtain medical assistance for my child as they see fit and will meet all expenses.

"Tennis Camp Specialists"



As educators, we need to slow down: watch children fill themselves with all the possibilities of learning with nature and to allow children the time for a childhood full of excitement and joy inside, outside, and beyond. We firmly believe that all children should be able to learn through and with nature.

Claire Warden is an educational consultant who has developed her approach to nature pedagogy and experiential learning through a variety of experiences. Her experiences have taken her on a pathway that includes working in a variety of types of centre, advisory work, and lecturing in further education. Claire is currently based in Scotland but frequently travels to Australia, the United States and elsewhere.

This session is for early year's educators and kindergarten teachers.

When: Tuesday 26th March 2019

Time: 6pm for light refreshments, 6.30pm Workshop begins.

Where: Caulfield Park Pavilion Community Room, Balaclava Road, Caulfield

Cost: \$25 per person

Presented by: Claire Warden https://www.claire-warden.com/

Bookings at: https://journeys into nature 2019.eventbrite.com.au













Information session for parents/carers of children with juvenile arthritis or other musculoskeletal conditions

Dr Angela Cox, Paediatric Rheumatologist from the Royal Children's Hospital, will present this session on behalf of Musculoskeletal Australia (MSK) along with MSK Youth Ambassador Sam Squires, who will share what it's like being a teenager living with arthritis.

MSK (formerly Arthritis and Osteoporosis Victoria) exists to support and represent the almost seven million Australians living with a muscle, bone or joint condition. MSK provides information, education and support services to empower people living with arthritis, back pain, osteoporosis and more than 150 other musculoskeletal conditions, so that they can live well and get the most out of life. These conditions don't just affect older people. In fact, one in 800 children in Australia live with juvenile arthritis. With this in mind, they have recently launched *MSK Kids* — a program specifically aimed at supporting young people and their families.

Wednesday 3 April 7.30pm–9pm

Glen Eira Town Hall — Caulfield Cup Room

Cost: free

Bookings: www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/familyevents or 9524 3333. Bookings are essential.





